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Sent: March 12, 2012 3:22 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2011-0165  
 
I oppose the rate increase requested by Enwin Utilities. I request that a public 
hearing be held in Windsor, Ontario. 
  
If possible,further to these comments, I request permission to be able to make 
submissions within this matter. 
  
Enwin Utilities Ltd. is wholly owned by a not for profit corporation. As such I 
understand that Enwin Utilities Ltd. pays from its profits a dividend in the 
neighbourhood of $10,000,000.00, annually to the not for profit corporation.  
  
I believe the OEB may want to ask itself, if it should allow Enwin Utilities Ltd. to 
make a profit as it is solely owned by a not for profit corporation.  
  
If the OEB allows and aids Enwin Utilities Ltd. in making a profit that benefits the 
not for profit corporation, is it condoning and aiding in a practice that circumvents 
the laws governing not for profit corporations. 
  
  
  
  

RJ Potomski  
  

 




